

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































6th December 2019

Dear Parents / Carers

Re: Scholastic Book Fair

During parents' evening, on Tuesday 10th December and Thursday 12th December, we will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair. The fair will be open on these days from 3.30-7.00pm and we invite you and your child to visit the fair to browse and buy books whilst awaiting your appointment. Your support is greatly appreciated as we receive 100% commission on purchases, allowing us to buy new books for the school.

We look forward to seeing you at the fair.

Yours sincerely

Miss Salter

Year 4 Leader